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NOTICE TO ALL JUSTICES OF THE PEACE 

THE JUSTICE OF THE PEACE REGULATIONS 2015, SETS OUT THE CODE OF 
CONDUCT FOR JUSTICES OF THE PEACE IN THE CAYMAN ISLANDS.  

 

JUSTICES OF THE PEACE ARE REQUIRED TO KEEP A WRITTEN RECORD OF ANY 
SERVICE PROVIDED IN ANY REAL PROPERTY TRANSACTION, IN THE ISSUING 
OF A WARRANT, ANY ATTESTATION OF DOCUMENTS OR IN ANY OTHER WAYS 
THAT SIGNATURES ARE WITNESSED OR IDENTITIES CERTIFIED. A RECORD 
MUST ALSO NEED TO BE KEPT OF ALL OCCASIONS ON WHICH JUSTICE OF 
THE PEACE SERVICES ARE REFUSED AND THE REASONS FOR REFUSING. 

 

JUSTICES OF THE PEACE WHO WISH TO CONTINUE TO UNDERTAKE THE 
DUTIES OF THIS OFFICE MUST SUBMIT THEIR RECORDS TO THE CLERK OF THE 
COURT ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, AS REQUIRED BY LAW.  JUSTICES OF THE 
PEACE ARE INVITED TO SUBMIT ALL THEIR OUTSTANDING RECORDS TO THE 
CLERK OF THE COURT NO LATER THAN 28 FEBRUARY 2025, AND 
SUBSEQUENT RECORDS ON THE 31ST DECEMBER OF EACH YEAR. 

 

THE RECORDS ADDRESSED TO THE CLERK OF COURT SHOULD BE HAND 
DELIVERED TO THE LAW COURTS AT HEROES SQUARE, GEORGE TOWN, 
GRAND CAYMAN, CAYMAN ISLANDS. 

Issued by the Clerk of Court on 3 February 2025.  


